Contact:
Head Teacher
Tel:

0141 570 7040
Fax:

0141 570 7041
Email:

schoolmail@busby.e-renfrew.sch.uk


Date:

8th February 2017
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Busby Primary School

Church Road
Head Teacher: Sharon Hunter
Clarkston

G76 8EB

Dear Parent/Carer

Edinburgh Trip – P6 pupils
I am delighted to say that we have now booked all the activities and accomodation for our overnight stay in Edinburgh on 15-16 March.  I would ask that all parents now pay a £20 deposit.  You can pay online via ParentPay.  If you need your child’s details again, please contact the school office.  If you are unable to pay online, we can issue you with a barcode and you can use it to pay at any PayPoint.  The total cost of the trip will be £65. 

A consent form and kit list will be issued after the February mid term holiday.  I would ask that the £20 deposit is paid by Friday 17th February.

There will be an information evening about the trip on Tuesday 28th February from 6.00pm-6.45pm for P6 parents and pupils.  Please complete the tear off slip below to inform us if you plan to attend.  
 Yours sincerely
Sharon Hunter
Head Teacher
Primary 6 Edinburgh Trip – Information Evening
Child’s name ______________________________________________
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I / We will be able to attend the information evening on Tuesday 28th February.
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I / We will be not able to attend the information evening on Tuesday 28th February.
Parent/Carer Signature _____________________________________________________






Mhairi Shaw DCE, Director of Education, East Renfrewshire Offices, 211 Main St, Barrhead, G78 1SY


